
ART NEWS FLASH 1 JUNE 2015 
 
 

 

QUARTETS 
 

It has come to the attention of the Artistic Committee that some clubs were interested in putting together 

Quartet teams to skate at the forthcoming NZ Championships but were unaware that this had actually been 

made a competition event for 2015, rather than it being a demonstration event. 

 

In the interests of providing a good exhibition of this new and exciting event at the forthcoming NZ 

Championships in New Plymouth, we would like to invite teams to register their team to participate. We think 

that this would be a fantastic opportunity to encourage this new discipline and for some more of our skaters to 

showcase what can be done together.  

 

We currently have one team who have been through the process of skating and qualifying at Area 

Championships for this grade.  All teams who register would take part in the event and be judged as part of the 

competition.  However, in the interests of fair play the team who has already qualified through Areas  would 

be the only team who would be eligible to take a dais position and therefore a medal. 

 

Please send your team entry through your club to me at j.reason@xtra.co.nz no later than Friday 12 June 

2015. For those participating in this Quartet event as a demonstration team, there will be no additional entry 

fee. 

 

 

Yours in skating 

 

Jane 

Technical Advisor  

New Zealand Artistic Roller Sports Committee 

 


